
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

 January 2011
 1   Circumcision of Jesus

   Christ, Saint Basil the
   Great

5:30pm Choir
6pm Great Vespers
        Confessions

2   Sunday before 
   Theophany

9am Hours
9:30am Divine Liturgy
Potluck: last names
             begining Q-Z
          Choir Rehearsal for
         Theophany

3
5:30pm Slavonic
     Choir Rehearsal

4 5  Eve of
  Theophany

10am Royal Hours

5pm Great Blessing of
         Water
6pm Vigil of Theophany

6   Theophany of our 
   Lord and Savior

        Jesus Christ
9am Hours
9:30am Divine Liturgy

7 8
5:30pm Choir Rehearsal
6pm Great Vespers
        Confessions

9  Sunday after 
  Theophany

9am Hours
9:30am Divine Liturgy
Potluck: A-G
Sisterhood Meeting
1:15pm Blessing of the
Rio Grande 

10
5:30pm Slavonic
     Choir Rehearsal

11
6:30pm Parish
             Council 

12 

6pm Daily Vespers
7pm Orthodoxy Class

13
    UNM OCF

14 15 10am Divine 
  Liturgy (slavonic)  

5:30pm Choir Rehearsal
6pm Great Vespers
        Confessions

16  34th Sunday 
  After Pentecost

9am Hours
9:30am Divine Liturgy
Potluck: H-P

17
5:30pm Slavonic
     Choir Rehearsal

18 19
6pm Daily Vespers
7pm Orthodoxy Class

20
   UNM OCF

21 22
4:30 Choir Rehearsal
6pm Great Vespers
        Confessions

23  35th Sunday
  after Pentecost

9am Hours
9:30am Divine Liturgy
Potluck: EVERYONE
ANNUAL PARISH
MEETING 

24
5:30pm Slavonic
     Choir Rehearsal

25 26
6pm Daily Vespers
7pm Orthodoxy Class

27
  UNM OCF

28 29  10am Church
   School Program

             Rehearsal

5pm Choir Rehearsal
6pm Great Vespers
        Confessions

30 36th Sunday
 after Pentecost,

 Three Holy Hierarchs 
9am Hours
9:30am Divine Liturgy
Church School Program
Potluck: Q-Z

31
5:30pm Slavonic
     Choir Rehearsal

 Calabacillas Arroyo will be the gathering site of our blessing of the Rio Grande.  It is
located on the west side of the river 1/10 mile north of Paseo del Norte on Coors Rd.
to Westside Drive, east to dirt levee road, and east to dirt parking lot. More details
will follow in the bulletin.  The ground is sandy so appropriate shoes will be
necessary.   We hope this is the start of a new All Saints tradition! 


